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11 November, 1975 

Mr. Don Crabtree 
Rt. 1, Box 210 
Kimberly, Idaho 8JJ41 

Dear Dona 

Many thanks for your letter of 29 September and the reprint of 
the obtuse angle paper. I saw Dick Gould the other day and told 
him the news of your surgeries. All of us are wishing you a 
speedy recovery and return to good health. 

We returned from the field about 10 days ago, and after 4 months 
on the mountain the re-adjustment to Honolulu is a bit difficult. 
A couple of light snows at the end _told us winter is fast approach­
ing, so we closed up operations after finishing the test excavation 
of a small rockshelter. 

This field season was quite satisfactory, although much remains 
to be done. The area covered by the quarries is much larger 
than any of us expected, so that more time is required for 
detailed recording, excavation, and sampling of workshops. I 
am going to request an extension of the existing grant, and 
submit another proposal to NSF for funds to continue work next 
summer. 

After the grant proposal is completed, I am going to write two 
preliminary reports--one for the Newsletter of Lithic'. _Technology 
and a second for the New Zealand Archaeological Association 
Newsletter. I'll be sure to send you copies of both. 

Take care of yourself. 

Best regards, 
~ -

Patrick c. McCoy 

' 
~ 
..t 


